
 
 

 

 

Job Site:  

Austin Eye Clinic 

2700 Bee Cave Rd 

Austin, TX 78746 

 

Re: Sign Variance Request 

 

Dear Mayor Gavin Massingill; 

Our customer Austin Eye Clinic requests adding directional information to one of the monument signs at 

the corner of Bee Cave Rd to help guide patients to the correct entrances. This especially helpful for the 

individuals with a visual disorder.   

The request is for a variance from section 24-90 (b) “the information display on a monument sign is 

limited to the name and logo of the residing establishments.” 

We provided an exhibit of the placement of the sign and a drawing of the graphics. 

 

We appreciate your consideration.  

             

    Best Regards, 

    

Andy Leffler, GM 

    Custom Sign Creations 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


